BRAD LITTLE
Governor
LOR! A. WOLFF
Administrator

December 23, 2022

Naomi M. Barry-Perez, Director
Civil Rights Center
cre.ocap@dol.gov

Dear Director Barry-Perez:

Idaho Personnel Commission
Mike Brassey, Chair

Mark Holubar

Sarah E. Griffin

Amy Manning

Nancy Merrill

I serve as the State-Level Equal Opportunity (EO) Officer for the State of Idaho. I have attached a
letter from Governor Little appointing me to this position in 2021. I have appointed Janelle McDonald,

Civil Rights and ADA Manager, as my Deputy EO Officer.

As a part of my duties, I am submitting the State of Idaho’s 2022 Non-discrimination Plan as required
by the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act. If you have any questions or need additional

information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Preuregg

Lori A. Wolff, State Equal Opportunity Officer
Administrator, Idaho Division of Human Resources

Attachments

cc: Zach Hauge, Governor Little’s Chief of Staff
Janelle McDonald, Deputy EO Officer
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